
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

December 14, 2010 

Dear Readers, 

We are pleased to present the fall 2010 edition of Sabiduria and congratulate the four 

authors whose papers are published in it; their work represents a variety of topics and 

perspectives. 

We would like to thank everyone involved: the reviewers for their valuable 

contributions; Marcella Montesinos, Betty Dente, Professor Diane Baird, Clarisse May, 

Joe Mulvey, and Belen Lowrey for their assistance and guidance in putting this issue 

together. 

We encourage everyone to continue to participate in Sabiduria next semester and invite 

every honors student to consider submitting; we look forward to receiving more quality 

papers. 

 

See you in the spring, 

 

 

 

 

William D. Lowrey                                                          Jennifer K. Becker 

Co-editor                                                                        Co-editor 

 

 
 


